
Report on Attending ISPRS GSW2023 

 

Dear ISPRS TIF, 

 

I am writing to express my gratitude for the travel grant to attend the ISPRS GSW2023 

conference held in Cairo, Egypt from September 2nd to September 7th, 2023. This 

opportunity was made possible by the ISPRS TIF and my supervisor Prof. Xinlian 

Liang. It has been an enriching experience that has significantly broadened my 

professional and cultural horizons. 

 

  
 

The conference covered a wide range of hot topics, including Satellite Remote Sensing 

and Its Applications, Robotics for Mapping, Laser Scanning, Smart Forests, etc. It was 

a platform for researchers, professionals, and students, to discuss and share their latest 

advancements in various fields. In addition, it also provided a platform for networking 

with leading experts and peers from around the world. The chance to listen to reports 

from these top experts and other attendees was invaluable. Their insights and 

experiences provided a unique perspective on the practical applications and challenges 

of implementing new technologies, which have significantly influenced my future 

research. 

 

     

  

 

Beyond the conference, the experience of being in Cario was equally enriching. I was 

captivated by the rich history and vibrant culture of Egypt, such as the Pyramid, Sphinx, 

and Citadel of Saladin. 



   

 

In conclusion, the ISPRS GSW2023 conference was a significant experience both 

professionally and personally for me. I am deeply grateful to ISPRS TIF for the travel 

grant that makes this opportunity possible. And look forward to applying the knowledge 

and insights gained from this conference to my future work and research. 

 

Once again, thank ISPRS TIF for the generous support. 

 

Best Regards, 

Xiaochen Wang 


